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Dear Sir / Madam

I wish to object to the above scheme (M6 to A1).

It is unaffordable at present.  It will increase long-distance commuting and create new bottlenecks on
nearby roads.

It is unnecessary.  Traffic and safety on this part of the A66 can be managed by reducing speeds. 

The underpass at Kemplay Bank is unnecessary.  The roundabout can cope if speed limits are
reduced gradually on its approaches.

  
Regards
Mr Baxter




